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   Facilities Planning Committee 
March 24, 2021 

Via Teams 
 
 
Attendees:      Charlene Casamento, Chief Financial Officer 

Sal Cintorino, Chief Operations Officer 
Dr. George Claffey, Chief Information Officer 
Sue Collins, Special Assistant to the President for Foundation Affairs and Development 
Dr. David Dauwalder, Provost 
Dr. Marianne Fallon, Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs - Planning and Resources 
Dr. Kimberly Kostelis, Dean School of Education and Professional Studies 
Carolyn Magnan, University Counsel 
James Grupp, Director of Engineering 
Dr. Frederic LaTour, Faculty Senate President 
Dr. Stacey Miller, Vice President Equity and Inclusion 
Kathy Poirier, UPBC Representative 

 
 
Davidson Hall 

• Multiuse conference room for multiple area usage  
• Review second floor marketing space with S. Collins 
• Potential relocation of Provost Office 
• Review final drawing at April meeting 

 
Barnard Hall 

• Groups can tour the building if they wish 
• Phase II renovations to existing building are in progress 
• Counseling renovations-project being awarded (90 day construction upon award) 
• Childhood Ed offices-out to bid (75 day construction upon award) 

 
 
Carroll Hall 

• CIE will be first group to move from Carroll 
• Review of Powerpoint for various groups to be housed in Carroll 

o TRIO/Cont Ed/IMRP need to vacate 185 Main St as soon as possible 
§ New TRIO grant program needs to be online as soon as possible  
§ Get all (4) TRIO programs together  

o Recommendations on second floor swing space 
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o Basement and first floor Drop-in Center with a connection to a number of CCSU and community 
groups (Teacher Education, City of New Britain, Board of Education) 

o Continuing Education-recommended location Library third floor 
§ Potential impact on taxes of events not going thru Event Management/work together to 

minimize this impact  
o Auditor space-location other than Carroll Hall? 

 
Willard DiLoreto 

• Improve Advising Space 
• LALCC space relocated from Library to Willard DiLoreto due to connection point needs for Library 

Annex project, this will no longer be the connection point, connection point will be near the Media 
Center.  Discussion on which groups could use space in the Library. 

 
Library Annex 

• Value engineering in progress to bring project into budget 
 
New Engineering Building 

• Project 1 month behind 
• Determine what items are coming from Copernicus to new building 

 
Copernicus Backfill 

• Math remain in existing space, potentially relocate AAUP 
 
School of Business Mini Lab 

• Work in progress on a smaller scale project 
 
Barrows Hall 

• Review space available with LGBT Center 
 
Willard DiLoreto Parking Garage 

• Offices that may need to be relocated due to bridge connection  
 
Fall 2021 Preparations 

• Memorial Hall-potentially offline for dining, use Hilltop 
• Living Learning Communities in the residence halls  
• Bachelor of General Studies 
• Disbanding of Scan Optics (need 3 weeks notice) 
• Event requests-additional discussion needed 
• Space for Ombudsperson 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rene Karas 


